
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

September 22, 2022    7:00 PM 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Mike Morey, Tom Krumwiede, 
Pat Schaff, Joe Weninger and Kristine Brummond, Zoning Administrator.   
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Pat to approve the August 25th minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The public hearing was held for the Braaten application, to construct a garage 112’ from the center of 39th St N located in 
the NENW of Section 23-152-80.  No one appeared for or against.  A motion was made by Pat and seconded by Joe to 
recommend the commissioners approve the variance.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board reviewed a conditional use permit submitted by Knife River requesting a permit for an asphalt plant.  This will 
be acted upon at the next meeting since it was not received in time for proper advertising and notices to be sent. 
 
At 7:25 PM, a motion was made by Tom and seconded by Mike to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_____________________________________ 
Kristine Brummond, Zoning Administrator 
 


